
This Week @ Oak Bay Nation 
Week of May 5—9, 2014 

DATES OF INTEREST 

 

May 9 

Grad Dinner/Dance  
 

May 12 

Sr Jazz to National Music Festival 
 

May 15 

District Transition Afternoon 
 

May 16 

Non-Instructional Day 
 

May 19 

Victoria Day (No School) 
 

May 20 and 21 

Evenings of Dance 
 

May 27 

Final Concert for Bands and Strings 
 

June 4 

Grad Ceremony at UVic 6:30 p.m. 
 

June 13  

Last Day of Classes (BBQ and year-

book distribution) 
 

June 16—24 

School and Provincial Exams 
 

June 26 

Report Cards 10:00 to 11:00 am 

 

LINKS OF INTEREST 

MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

OAK BAY ATHLETICS 

GRADE 12 STUDENTS—PSI  FORMS 

Are you heading to post-secondary next year and have you completed 
your PSI form?  The Post Secondary Institutions Selections Form must be 
completed for schools to receive your high school marks.  Currently we 
have 117 students who have not completed their PSI.  It takes a few 
minutes to do - please follow the link for the website (https://
www.bced.gov.bc.ca/exams/tsw/tsw/student/). I’ve also made a ‘how to’ 
info sheet (How to complete your Post Secondary Selection form). 

 

Please drop by (23 East) or contact me anytime if you need help with 
this.  From the Ministry:  Students must complete the PSI Selections form 
by May 5, 2014 to have interim transcript information forwarded in May 2014 
to the BC Electronic PSIs list and to the OUAC institutions.   Students must make 
their PSI Selections by July 15, 2014 to have their final transcript information 
sent to PSIs in late July 2014.  
 

Mr. Alexander 

District Policy Change for Volunteer Drivers 

Volunteers are an important part of our school community.  By gen-
erously donating their time and expertise to our school, volunteers 
support the learning environment for our students. 
 
Our district is committed to ensuring student safety.  With this in 
mind, beginning in the fall of 2014, drivers who are volun-
teering to drive any child other than their own will be re-
quired to complete a Criminal Record Check (CRC) and 
Driver’s Abstract.  Some parents may want to start the process 
now in order to have everything in place for September. 
 
Volunteer drivers will be required to: 
 Complete the “Volunteer Driver Form” and provide a copy of 

your Driver’s License and insurance.   
 Phone ICBC to get a copy of your Driver’s Abstract.  Go to the 

following link to get the phone number for the ICBC office near 
you:  http://icbc.com/driver-licensing/driving-record.  Once 
you receive your Driver’s Abstract in the mail, please bring it to 
the school office.     

 Apply online for a Criminal Record Check at https://
justice.gov.bc.ca/eCRC/home.htm.    Use our school’s access 

code:   B9XNNH8V37   Your Criminal Record Check will be 
sent directly to the school.   

 
We greatly appreciate all of our volunteer drivers taking the time to 
complete this process.  For further information, please contact the 
school office. 

https://oakbay.sd61.bc.ca/
https://oakbay.sd61.bc.ca/activities-clubs/athletics-2/
https://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/exams/tsw/tsw/student/
https://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/exams/tsw/tsw/student/
https://dl.dropboxusercontent.com/u/2029059/website/scholarship/psi_selections_instructions.pdf
http://icbc.com/driver-licensing/driving-record

